FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

X-4961

September 28, 1927.

SUBJECT: Election of Class "A" and "B" Directors.

Dear Sir:

This will confirm the telegram sent you yesterday, advising that the Federal Reserve Board has designated November 15, 1927, as the date for opening the polls in the forthcoming elections of Class "A" and "B" directors, and advising also that no change has been made in the group classifications which for the past several years have governed in these elections.

Very truly yours,

Walter L. Eddy, Secretary.

To the Chairmen of all Federal Reserve Banks.